
 
 

 
         

                                       
 

 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Introduction…After being 
sick for a week with the flu 
at the beginning of 
January, we returned to 
our normal schedule. 
 
In English Language, we 
wrote a descriptive 
paragraph about a party 
we wanted to have. We 
also did English lessons 
from the CCC book. The 
students also continued 
reading online with Kidsa-
z.com. 
 
In Mathematics, we 
began learning about 
fractions. IXL.com was 
used for the students to 
practice and apply what 
they learned about 
fractions. 
 
In Social Studies, began 
learning about Canadian 
geography and history. 
We started with map 
work for the world. We 
also watched a video 
showing many of the 
unique physical features 
of Canada and its 
provinces. 
 

In Science, we selected 
our topics for the Science 
Fair and wrote questions 
and hypotheses about 
our topics. The Science 
Fair is scheduled for 
Monday, February 6, 
2023. We then began 
learning about simple 
machines using 
GenerationGenius.com 
and the CCC book.  
 
In Art, we utilized Art for 
Kids Hub on 
Youtube.com to draw 
and color winter-related 
pictures.  

Happy January!  
 

 Ms. Sue 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates to Remember 
 

February 6, 2023 – Science 
Fair 

 
February 8, 2023 – 

Copernicus Science 
Center trip 

 
February 13 – 24, 2023 – 

Winter Break 
 

February 27, 2023 – Start of 
Semester 2 

 
March 1, 2023 – Spelling 

Bee – class portion 
March 7, 2023 – Spelling 

Bee – school finals 
 

 


